
 

               
 

Headteacher: Mrs. L. White 
School Business Manager: Ms. L. Adey 

 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
As part of the school day we like to be able to take the children out around the village when it fits into 
the curriculum.  Walks to help them observe the village and the buildings in the village and on The 
Green can be very valuable when linked to a topic of work. 
 
We always make sure we have an appropriate level of supervision with a good ratio of adults to 
children. 
 
Please fill in the slip below to enable your child to be taken out around the village when the class 
teacher feels it will enhance the curriculum. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. L. White 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Please cut off and return to school 

 
 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________ in Class  _______  to  
be taken on village visits as appropriate. 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________    Date: _______________________ 
 

     Printed: ___________________________ 


